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Northern Neck Association of Realtors® funds RCC scholarship for another year 

Vickie Walker, current president of the Northern Neck Association of Realtors® 
(NNAR), presented a check for $2,000 to Brittany Abdul-Malik, donor relations 
specialist at the Rappahannock Community College Educational Foundation. This 
contribution continues a long tradition of NNAR support for the college. 

The NNAR scholarship represents one of more than 400 awards—totaling over 
approximately $500,000 that the Rappahannock Community College Foundation 
bestows on deserving students each year.  The award will be used for the 23-24 
academic year by the recipient. 

About Rappahannock Community College 
Established in 1970, RCC serves Virginia’s Northern Neck, Middle Peninsula and 
surrounding areas. RCC is home to multiple associate degrees and certificate programs, 
as well as robust and varied Workforce offerings. RCC has been named a “Great College 
to Work For” by the Chronicle of Higher Education since 2015. www.rappahannock.edu 
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